Samshad Alam [MU - Jaipur]

B A
From: Ashish Goyal [MU - Jaipur]
Sent: Monday, January 21, 2019 9:26 AM
To: SAIFUL ANWAR BIN CHE GHANI .
Ce: Dr. Santosh Patil [MU - Jaipur]; DAING MOHAMAD NAFIZ BIN DAING IDRIS .
Subject: RE: Regarding Joint Research Work

Respected Sir,

Thanks a lot for considering my request and your prompt reply!!

I will visit you esteemed university in the month of mid-June to July 2019 (Tentative Time period). | will let you know for
any requirement. '

Once again thank you very much.

=egards,
wr. Ashish

From: SAIFUL ANWAR BIN CHE GHANI . [mailto:anwarcg@ump.edu.my]

Sent: 20 January 2019 06:57

To: Ashish Goyal [MU - Jaipur] <ashish.goyal@jaipur.manipal.edu>

Cc: Dr. Santosh Patil [MU - Jaipur] <santosh.patil@jaipur.manipal.edu>; DAING MOHAMAD NAFIZ BIN DAING IDRIS .
<daingnafiz@ump.edu.my>

Subject: Re: Regarding Joint Research Work

Dear Dr Ashish Goyal,
it is very delightful to hear about your interest to collaborate with our team.

We are currently investigating the machining induce residual stress in difficult to cut biomaterial, CoCrMo.

—

So far, our researchers have managed to develop an empirical model to predict the residual stress at different
depth for different cutting parameters. The empirical model was developed based on XRD results which the
samples should be formed using wire cut. We are looking forward to also studying the effect of WEDM on the
additional stress induced during the samples preparation.

Should you be interested in our research, please kindly advise me on the requirement you need to assist
officiating your trip.

Best regards,
Saiful

On Tue, Jan 15, 2019 at 5:17 PM Ashish Goyal [MU - Jaipur] <ashish. goval@jaipur.manipal.edu> wrote:

Respected Sir,



